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FAX FROM 

DR. ALFRED R. BADER 
Suite 622 

924 East Juneau Avenue 

Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202 

Telephone: 414/277-0730 

Fax: 414/277-0709 

July 10, 1995 

Page 1 of 2 

To: Ms. Hannah Evans 

Foundation for a Civil Society 
Fax: 212/332-2898 

Dear Hannah: 

Enclosed please find a copy of a letter from Joan Sberro at Columbia University to Dr. Bader. 

As Dr. B. is still in England (through the end of the month), it is going to be difficult for him 

to work on this matter. 

Ms. Sberro says she is contacting the Foundation, but I just wanted to follow up with you and 

make sure that she has. 

If you have any information, progress or questions that you would like Dr. B. to address, his 

phone and fax numbers in Bexhill are both 011-44-1424-222-223. (If the answering machine 

answers, you may send the fax directly. If Alfred or Isabel answer, just tell them that you want 
to fax, and when you redial, they’ll let the machine take it.) 

Or if you have any questions that you think I may able to help with, please don’t hesitate to call 
me. I’m working regular hours while they’re in England! 

Best wishes, 

Cheryl Weiss 
Office Manager 

Enclosure - Letter from Joan Sberro 
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a Letter of Understanding 

FPhfr. Miloslav Nié 
Department of Organic Chemistry 

Institute of Chemical Technology (VSCHT) 

Yechnicka 3 

Lb6 28 Praha 4 

Ceska Republika 

atid 

Pir. Oldrich Patera 

Department of Organic Chenvistry 

Inscitule of Chemical Technalogy (VSCHT) 

lecghricka 5 

Lho 2S Praha 6 

Ceska Republika 

Lr, Paleta, on behalf of the Department of Organic Chemistry of the Institute for Chemical | echnology in Prague will accept a grant 
from the Foundation fora Civil Sectety in New York (funded through the generosity of Allned and Isabel Bader) in the amount of 

10,060.00 USI. ‘This is the first of three annual grants to be provided to the Department to assist De. Miloslav Wit. The Department 
of Organic Chennsiry shall retain 10% (1.000.00 USD) of unis and subsequent grants for administration of this award. The remaining 

9,000.00 USD of each award will be provided to Dr, Ni¢ to spend at his discretion as follows: 

a) simall-scale eyuipment needed by himself and hts students; 

by chemrculs for himself and fits students: 

¢) travel grants to send students to chemical meetings; 

d) travel grants to chenical meetings for himself: 

2) payments to students in the form of scholarships or payment for summer work, 

iT, 

Dr. Ni¢ will have until December 31, 2000 to spend the first $9,000 grant; until December 31, 2001 to spend the second $9,000 grant; 

and until December 31, 2002 to spend the third $9,000 grant. Dr. Nig will be responsible for financial reporiing of the expenditure of 

these funds, and will submit financial reports to the Foundation tor a Civil Society in New York according to the following schedule: 

By January 31, 1999 - reporting of funds spent through December 31, 1998 
By January 31, 2000 « reporting of funds spent through December 31, 1999 

By January 31, 2001 - reporting of funds spent through December 31, 2000 , 
By January 31, 2002 - reparting of tunds spent through December 31, 2001 

By January 31, 2003 - reporting of funds spent through December 31, 2002 

nN. 

These grants will be provided ts) VSCHT's Organic Chemistry Department only upon the condition that Dr. Nié is in residence there, 

Should Mr, Nié leave VSCHT, the proposed subsequent grants will not be provided to VSCH TI. 

lV. 

The pariies below acknowledge with (heir signature that they fully understand and accept the conditions set forth in this agreement. 

bd Bb, Phe See he ey eee 
Phidr. Mitaslay Nié Date PhPr, Oldi#ich Paleta Date 





DEPARTMENT OF ORGANIC CHEMISTRY 
Prague Institute of Chemical Technology 
Technicka 5, 16628 Prague 6 

CZECH REPUBLIC 

Prof.Dr. Oldtich PALETA Int.tel. +4202 2435 4284 office Fax: +4202 2431 1082 

e-mail: paletao@vscht.cz +4202 2435 4278 lab +4202 2435 4288 

Gan (7 

—T K€ 

Mr. Dwayne Linville, 

Program Assistant in New York 

Foundation for a Civil Society 7 
477 Madison Avenue 
New York 

NY 10022, USA Fax: 001 212 223 6534 

Dec. 3, 1997 

Dear Mr. Linville: 

I recerved your 4-page fax in order on both fax numbers. I send you by fax and 

by mail filled out the Letter of Understanding and the acceptance letter. I was able to 

arrange the "signing procedure" in one day. 

Please try to analyze why the documents were not received by our fax and 

also (?) not delivered by mail in October to prevent us from a similar snag in the future. 

Our people in fax office are briefed to call me when a fax is sent to me from abroad - 
and they do it for a longer time. 

Yours sincerely, 

L. Feeeten 

Oldrich Paleta 
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Dr. Pateta 

December 2, 1997 

Paye 2 

Please sign and retum by fax and by maila copy of this letter, acknowledging your aeceplance 

ofthis grant and the terms as described herein, Copies should be sent to Ms. Kirsten Munro, 

Development Thrector, at the Foundation’s New York office. Upon the reccipt ofa signed copy 
of this fetter of agreement, the paymeat of $10,000.00 will be issued by wire transfer ta the 

following bank account: 

Ceska narodni banka 

Na prikopé 2 

1] QUO Praha | 

Account No.: 10933-031/0710 
Variable symbol/routing number: 110197056 

Switt Code: SBCS CZ PP 
Reneficiary: Insutute of Chemical Technology 

With the signature of this document, you acknowledge that the Foundalion is not responsibie for 

any taxes or other charges levied against these funds and that you do not believe that any taxes 

will be pavabie by Dr. Nié. You are also acknowledging that you understand and accept the 

terms and couditions of this grant and that the Foundation for a Civil Society has limited 
resources which ace distributed in accordance with the polivies approved by the Board af 

Directacs. 

Qn beha}t of the Toundation for a Civil Society, I would like lo extend our best wishes. 

Wendy W. Luers 

President 

ue: Dr. Altred Bader 

Dwayne Linville, Program Assistant in New York 

Zdenka Krejéova. FCS Liaison in Prague 

Please fill out the following and returo a copy of this letter by fax aod by mail te: The 
loundation tor a Civil Saciety at 477 Madison Avenue, 6th Floor, NY, NY 10022, fax: 212- 

223-6534. 

pene: (eu 

Signature of Re of Representative of sf the ‘Institute of Chemica] eee sICKO > < 

Prof. Ing. Oskar SCHMIDT, CSc. ee ON 
hu —-~ prorektor-pro-védu-a_vyzkom — ~~ —-—— — fas 
hid bs sl 

Petey ee: tec OC. eZ Loo po 1S 3 | 

Date es ay 

Ne Pi) é 

p CAr Py RAMS 





bader braduate Fellowships iM hemistry 

The Bader Fellowships for Chemistry support young Czech students to pursue PhD studies in Chemistry at Harvard University, 

Columbia University, Imperial College, University of Pennsylvania. Fellowships provide 3 years of financial support and include a 

gencrous travel stipend for airline tickels to and from the place of study, Candidates are selected based on their academic record 

and three Ietlers of recommendation. 

The Fellowships are made possible through the generosity of Dr. Alfred Bader, the founder of Aldrich Chemical, a global leader in 

fine research chemicals. 

Information about each Fellowship is provided below, 

For further details about study programs and graduate application materials please contact the universities directly. 

Application fees are waived for Bader Fellowship applicants. 

Harvard University 

Fellowships are available cach year for study in organic or bio- 

organic chemistry. The fellow will receive full support, including 

{uilion and living expenses for a two year period. Applicants must 

submit scores from Test of English as a Forcign Language 

(TOEFL) and general and subject (Chemistry) Graduate Record 

Examination (GRE). Applications are duc al the cnd of 

December of the year prior lo which the program begins. Kor 

entrance in Seplember 1997, applications arc due December 3, 

1996. 

application materials: 

Chairman of the Admissions Commillec 

Graduate Admissions Office 

Harvard University 

Department of Chemistry and Chemical Biology 

12 Oxford Street, Cambridge MA 02138 USA 

Mark clearly that you are interested in the Bader Fellowship. 

Imperial College 

3- year fellowships for study in organic chemistry are available for pro- 

grams beginning in September 1998, September 2001, September 2004 

and every 3 years thereafler, ‘The fellow will receive an annual stipend 

of £5,190 plus fees to cover living expenses, college dues and research 

expenses. Evidence of Muency in oral and wrillen English will be given 

high priority in the selection of candidates. Applications are due on June 

Ist of the year in which the program is to begin. The next application 

for deadline in June 1, 1998. 

application materials: 

Mr, A.J. Wilcox 

Registry Division 

Room 314 

Sherfield Building 

Imperial College of Science, Technology, and Medicine 

South Kensington 

London, England SW7 2AY United Kingdom 

Mark dearly Uhal you are interested in ‘The Alfred Bader Research Fellowship. 

University of Pennsylvania 

3-year fellowships in organic chemistry are available for programs begin- 

ning in Seplember 1998, September 2001, Seplember 2004 and every 3 

years thereafler. The fellow will receive an annual stipend of $16,000; 

tuition fees and laboratory research expenses are paid by the Universily 

of Pennsylvania and the Fellow’s Ph.D. research sponsor. Fellows musl 

participate in an English language course and leacher-training program in 

the summer prior to the slart of the fellowship program, evidence of fu- 

ency in oral and wrillen English is given a high priorily in selection of 

the Bader fellow. Applications are due on Pebruary Ist of the year in 

which the program is beginning. The next deadline is February 1998. 

application materials: 

Ms. Margaret Holman \ 

Graduate Admissions 

Department of Chemistry 

Universily of Pennsylvania 

Philadelphia, PA 19104-6323 USA 

Mark clearly thal you are interested in the Bader Fellowship. 

Columbia University 

3-year fellowships for study in organic chemistry are available for pro- 

grams beginning in Seplember 1997, September 2000, September 2003 

and every 3 years thereafler, The fellow will receive an annual stipend 

of $16,250; tuition fees and laboralory research expenses are paid by 

Columbia Universily and the Fellows Ph.D, research sponsor. Applicants 

must submit scores from Test of English as a Foreign Language (TOEFL) 

and general and — subject. (Chemistry) Graduate Record 

Examination(GRE). Applications are due al the beginning of January of 

the year in which the program begins. The next deadline is January 2, 

1997. 

application materials: 

Director of Admissions information aboul the 

Department of Chemistry Chemistry department 

Columbia Universily is available on the World 

3000 Broadway, M.C, 3173 Wide Web al: 

New York, New York 10027 USA _ http://www.columbia.edu/cu/chemustry 

gradapp@chem.columbia.cdu 

Mark clearly that you are interested in the Bader Iellowship. 
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ATTORNEY AT LAW 

KRISTINA ZANTOVSKA 

RESPEKT 

Tue Founpation ror a Civ, Society 

January 29, 1997 

Dr. Alfred Bader 

924 East Juneau Avenue 

Milwakee, WI 53202 

Dear Dr. Bader: 

As per our discussion this morning, we agree to the following terms for the continuation of 

the relationship between you and the Foundation for a Civil Society: 

1. $45,000.00 to cover the next three years for the Baroque Art History Award. 

2. $12,500.00 to cover the next three years for the Chemistry Award. 

3. $2,000.00 to provide additional camp opportunities for Jewish children in Brno. 

4. An initial gift of $10,000.00 to be allocated to humanitarian projects in the 
Romany 

Community. There is a possibility of future gifts, which will not exceed 
$100,000.00 

5. $20,000.00 per year over the next three years to cover overhead expenses for the 

above projects. 

It is understood that if you, after discussion with our program officers, decide to undertake 

additional projects, additional overhead can be negotiated. 

Thank you. 

Care| 

'& j/f/ 

Wendy W. Luers 

President 

1270 AVENUE OF THE AMERICAS, SUITE 609, NEW YORK, NY 10020, TEL: 212.332.2890 FAX: 212.332.2898, E-MAIL: 73303.3024@compuserve.com 

JELEN{ 200/3, 118 00 PRAHA 1, CZECH REPUBLIC, TEL: 427.2451.0873, 422.53.60.02, 42.53.62.03 FAX: 422.2451.0875, E-MAIL: fcs@fcs.c 

V ZAHRADACH 29A, 811 03 BRATISLAVA, SLOVAKIA, TEL: 427.580.1060, 427.580.1323, 427.580.2112 FAX 427.531.1622, E-MAIL: fcs@fecs.sk 





Tue Founpation ror A Civit Society 
BEVIS LONGSTRETH, CHAIRMLAN 

DEBEVOISE & PLIMPTON 

WENDY W. LUERS, PRESIDENT 

THE FOUNDATION FOR A CIVIL SOCIETY January 29, 1997 

M. BERNARD AIDINOFF 

SULLIVAN & CROMWELL 

ADRIAN A BASORA 

EISENHOWER EXCHANGE FELLOWSHIPS 

Dr. Alfred Bader 

924 East Juneau Avenue 

Milwakee, WI 53202 

RICHARD |. BEATTIE 

SIMPSON THACHER & BARTLETT 

LLOYD N. CUTLER 

WILMER, CUTLER & PICKERING 

JONATHAN FANTON 

THE NEW SCHOOL FOR SOCIAL RESEARCH 

Dear Dr. Bader: 
MILOS FORMAN 

FILM DIRECTOR 

As per our discussion this morning, we agree to the following terms for the continuation of 

JAMES GREENFIELD the relationship between you and the Foundation for a Civil Society: 
INDEPENDENT JOURNALISM FOUNDATION 

Apreeep ay 1. $45,000.00 to cover the next three years for the Baroque Art History Award. 

THE ACCEL GROUP LLC 

2. $12,500.00 to cover the next three years for the Chemistry Award. 
JAMES F. HOGE, JR. 

pee iets 3. $2,000.00 to provide additional camp opportunities for Jewish children in Brno. 

ROBERT HUTCHINGS 

WOODROW WILSON CENTER 4. An initial gift of $10,000.00 to be allocated to humanitarian projects in the 

Romany 

tae ba pap ip Community. There is a possibility of future gifts, which will not exceed 

$100,000.00 
FRANK E. LOY 

LEAGUE.OF CONSERVATION VOTERS 5. $20,000.00 per year over the next three years to cover overhead expenses for the 

KATARINA MATHERNOVA above projects. 

THE WORLD BANK 

oy bee It is understood that if you, after discussion with our program officers, decide to undertake 
L a ; a; : 

additional projects, additional overhead can be negotiated. 

TIMOTHY PHILLIPS 

ENERGIA GLOBAL, INC. 

Thank you. 
WILLIAM RHODES 

CITIBANK NA. iB 

HERMAN SCHWARTZ 
Ti 

THE AMERICAN UNIVERSITY Sincerely, 
2 

PATRICIA T. SMALLEY Lae. O-8. | i ‘ o CONSULTANT vs Or, /) b+ 9 

JAN URBAN 
JOURNALIST Wendy W. Luers 

CAROLYN SEELY WIENER President yi es 

ATTORNEY AT LAW oe [serene Bee CC: pe f 
KRISTINA ZANTOVSKA 

RESPEKT 

1270 AVENUE OF THE AMERICAS, SUITE 609, NEW YORK, NY 10020, TEL: 212.332.2890 FAX: 212.332.2898, E-MAIL: 73303.3024@compuserve.com 
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V ZAHRADACH 29A, 811 03 BRATISLAVA, SLOVAKIA, TEL: 427.580.1060, 427.580.1323, 427.580.2112 FAX 427.531.1622, E-MAIL: fs@fes.sk 





The FOUNDATION FoR A Crvit Society 
Democracy Network-Czech Republic 

Fast and Organizational Cooperation Grants 

(updated for final program report — September 1997) 

1. Fund for Understanding and Hope, $1,925, for international travel related to the preparation of 
a grant proposal to PHARE for a large Roma project entitled “Infocentrum Demokracia.” 

2. Information Center for Foundations and Other Not-for-Profit Organizations, $204, for 
training regional public library employees to provide basic information for and about the 
nonprofit sector. 

3. Mosty Foundation, $245, for a seminar on multicultural education. 

4. Prague Post Foundation, $1,509, for a series of international round-tables for nonprofit 
organizations. 

5. Women’s Club of Green Circle, $966, for a seminar entitled “Women in Politics.” 

6. Gender Studies Foundation, $849, for a seminar entitled “Politics With — or Without — 

Women.” 

7. Fund for Understanding and Hope, $1,509, for international travel related to refining the 
Infocentrum Demokracia project. 

8. Dr. Rajko Djuri Foundation, $2,265, for organizing Romfest 1996, an international Roma folk 
festival which helps to introduce Roma culture into mainstream Czech society for better 
understanding of the Roma population. 

9. Prague Post Foundation, $388, to support publicity activities related to International Refugee 
Day. 

10. Czech Helsinki Committee, $1,547, to enable the organization to hook-up to the Internet and 
distribute internationally the data they collect. 

11. Society of the Friends of Duchcov, $2,264, for a symposium to publicize the organization's 
successes, especially in spearheading citizens’ intervention to preserve a unique Baroque elm 
“alley “which had been targeted as the potential site of a waste dump. 

12. New School Foundation, $1,174, to fund a Romany tutor at an elementary school in Usti nad 
Labem to assist Roma children achieve the same skill levels as their non—Roma peers. 

13. SOP Kci)anky, $971, for air fare for the director to take part ina USAID-funded project 

focused on community development and historic preservation. 

14. Suchomasty Citizens’ Initiative, $1,887, to run a center for sustainable development of the 
Czech Karst region, which is endangered by lime quarrying. 

15. Documentation Center for Human Rights, $2,264, as a bridging grant to cover operating 
expenses through December 1996. 

16. Czech Helsinki Committee, $4,604, for counseling on citizenship to Roma people seeking 
access to Czech citizenship. 

17. Sumava Over Gold, $1,509, to continue their nationwide informational campaign regarding 
the potential impact of gold—mining. 

477 MADISON AVENUE, 6TH FLOOR, NEW YORK, NY 10022 TEL: 212.223.6530 FAX: 212.223.6534 

JELENL 200/3, 118 00 PRAHA 1, CZECH REPUBLIC TEL: 4202.2051.6260, 4202.2051.6261, 4202.2051.7879 FAX: 4202.2051.7880 E-MAIL: fes@fes.cz 

MAILETICOVA 23, 821 09 BRATISLAVA, SLOVAKIA TEL: 4217.544.4197, 4217.544.4198 FAX: 4217.544.4282 E-MAIL: fes@fes.sk 





18. Fund for Understanding and Hope, $2,264, for assistance in supporting operating expenses 
for 1997. 

19. HOST Foundation, $2,434, for a bridging grant to pay for operating expenses in November 
and December 1996. 

20. R- Mosty Association, $1,370, for organizational cooperation in “Education Towards 
Tolerance and Against Racism” lecture series in Prague schools. 

21. Prague Organization of People in Wheel Chairs, $670, for US lecturer’s fees in media training 
for organizations cooperating in assisting the handicapped. 

22. New School Foundation, $2,112, to continue funding a Romany tutor at an elementary school 
in Usti nad Labem to assist Roma children achieve the same skill levels as their non—Roma peers. 

23. Dr. Rajko Djuri Foundation, $215, for a competition of Roma children in their knowledge of 
Romani vocabulary. 

24. Association for Establishing a Network of Citizens’ Advice Services, $2,018, fora 

fundraiser /project development officer to insure success of the initial stages of the project through 
organizational cooperation. 

25. Children of the Earth, $2,264, for organizational cooperation with civic associations in Jizerské 

hory region in order to promote sensitive attitudes to regional development. 

26. Society of the Friends of Duchcov, $200, for organizing a public meeting with representatives 

of the local Bilina mines, citizens of Duchcov, students of the Schola Humantias and the 
environmental faculty in the University of Usti nad Labem to discuss the time-line and re- 

cultivating the Pokrok waste dump. 

27. Society of Experts and Friends of The Museum of Roma Culture, $1,666, for a Roma 

holocaust memorial in Hodonin near Kun&stat in Moravia. 
——_—_— 

28. People in Need Foundation, $15,400 for Czech Flood Rehabilitation Project, a project aimed at 

galvanizing and generating specific examples of civic activity through organizing volunteer 
workers and developing village—to—village assistance projects in the flood—damaged regions of 

Moravia and Silesia. (Further described in the “Subcontractors” section o f the final report.) 

29. Czech Helsinki Citizens Assembly — Roma Section, $1,666, for a bridging grant for a two 
month period ending on September 30, 1997. This grant would allowed the organization to 
continue operating until it received a large grant from the European Commission. 





Jewish Society Brno 

Foundation for a Civil Society 

Jeleni 200/3 

118 00 Praha 1 

January 20, 1998 

Dear Ms. Krejcova: 

I am sending you accounting information for our very successful undertaking of the winter 

educational camp for children and young people entitled “Jewish Family” by our organization, 

which thematically followed-up on the analagous program undertaken last year. We were able 

to undertake this immense project through the financial support of Dr. and Mrs. Bader and the 

Foundation for a Civil Society. This project was realized 12/27/97 - 2/3/98 in Dolni Becev. 

Throughout the day, the participants are involved in tourist (for example, Dr. Sigmund Freud’s 

family home is very near) and sport activities. The dinners are very educational - a series of 

lectures on Judaism and instruction in Israeli dance and song. The program was therefore a part 

of the continuation of the year-round educational activities of the Jewish Society. Your grant 

was used to pay for half of the costs for accomodation and health insurance for the children - the 

remaining was covered by the participants themselves. The program incorporates 34 individuals. 

We thank you very much for your financial contribution, without which our program would not 

have been possible. We would very much like to continue in this tradition next year, in which 

we would like to hold a third year of the winter educational camp for children and young people 

of the Brno Jewish community called “Jewish Family.” We hope that due to your interest and 

support of our foundation, that we could work with the children also in this next year. 

Once again, thank you for your interest in and support of our activities. 

Sincerely, 

Dr. Tatjana Peliskova 

Secretary, Jewish Society Brno 

Attachment: copy of the grant documentation - invoice for above-mentioned activities 
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ZIDOVSKA OBEC OLOMOUC 
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The Foundation for a Civil Society 

Vendy '.Iluers 

VASES PRAVA 1270 Avenue of americas, suite 609 
NEW YORK,NY 10020 

VASE ZNACKA a ee ee ee a nT oe 

[ WAS aay 
V OLOMOUCI DNE 29th June 1997 

VEC: Report for the Creation of a library 
ee me ee ee ee me es ee ws 

Followigg your letéer of Dee 11 1996,we enclose the asked 
docunents as follows : 

L.axpenditure of the funds. 

48 you will see, we spent for the library Ké 63 207,30,which 
is of Kec 9 207,30 more, that the amount,sent by your Foundation, 
This difference we paid from our account. 

2.Letter,announcing the opening of the library,sent to 211 our 
iiembers, 

3,Letter to be issued in the official Jewish magazin ROS cHODES, 
which is the only monthly issued magagtin in the Czech Republic. 

We thank you for your generosity,as well as to Dr. Bader and we 
hope, that thas arrangement will meet your demands, 

Cincerely yours 

4 

Ing.Wiilos Dobry 
Secretary 

Enelosures 

c/o Prague Office 
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ZIDOVSKA OBEC OLOMOUC 
77200 OLOMOUC, KOMENSKEHO 7, TEL.: 068/5223119 

KONTO Ké: CS OLOMOUC, é. 9195054 - 818 
KONTO US §.: KOM. BANKA OLOMOUC, é. 34833 - 507255 - 811 
KONTO DM: KOM.BANKA OLOMOUC, é. 34278 - 507255 - 811 if =) 

Redakce ROS GHODES 

, 

pan Jiri Dani¢ek 

Zidovsket hYbitov oa 
VASE ZPRAVA Israelska 3 

L502 06 

V OLOMOUC! DNE BORO elo 7. 

VEC: yédost o uveYejnént v Sasopisu ROS cHopES 

Yidovské obec v Olomouci ognanuje,Ze potinaje 1.7.1997 bude 
otevrena v prostordch kancelda&¥e %O Komenského 7 v Olomouci 

YIDOVSKR KNIEOVIIA pro Sleny vSech %O 
eee ee ee a ae a ae a aa ae ee 

kaZdé pondélg of 9 - 11 a Gtvrtek od 14-16 hod. 

Knihovna byla porizena z Nadace Foundation for & Civil Society, 
zalozgenéiDr, Baderem,rodakemiz Kyjova,ktery zije v USA a je 
cinny ve farmaceutickén primyslu,. 

K vypijcenit jsou knihy jednak Zidovskych autora, jednak knihy, 
pojednavajici o Judaisnu. 

Ing .liilos Dobr 
tajemnitk 





ZIDOVSKA OBEC OLOMOUC 
772 00 OLOMOUC, KOMENSKEHO 7, TEL.: 068/5223119 
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KONTO DM: KOM.BANKA OLOMOUC, é. 34278 - 507255 - 811 a TW 

VSen Glen&im %O Olomouc 
ee ee ee ee ee 

ial 
VASE ZPRAVA 

VASE ZNACKA | 

V OLOMOUCI DNE 20. 6.61997 

vec: Knihovna ZO Olomouc - otev¥eni 

Oznamjeme vsem Clenim Zidovsié obce v Clomouci,Ze votinaje 
1.7.1997 bude v prostordch ZO Olomouc otevYena knihovn a, 
porizend z Nadace Dr. Badera - Foundatipn for a Civil Society. 

Tato knihovna obsahuje jednak dila Zzidovskych autor’, jednak 
knihy, pojednavajiciL o Judaisnu.kK dispozici jsou také videokazety 
a nahravky Zidovské hudby ma kazetdch, 

Vy¥pajéni doba je kazaé pondéli od § - 11 hodin a kavdy Stvrtek 
od 14 - 16 hodin. 

Vypijcenit je bezplatné na p¥edloZent obé. prikaz. 





THE FOUNDATION FOR A CIVIL SOCIETY 
formerly The Charter 77 Foundation - New York 

Wendy W. Luers 
President 
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1270 Avenue of the Americas Prague office: Washingionareb7 
Suite 609 « NY, NY 10020 ; 110 00 Praha 1 ¢Czech Republic 
Tel: 212/332-2890 sve) |oRe ss Tek: 42-2/224242- 
Fax: 212/332-2898 Ee "Fax: 42-2/235-8784 





THE FOUNDATION FOR A CIviL SOCIETY 
formerly The Charter 77 Foundation - New York 

Hannah Evans 

Program Officer Jolene 200/ 3 

((¢00 Praha | 
1270 Avenue of the Ameri ‘¢ office: Washingtonova 17 

9° NY.NY 10020, ee 1 *Czech Republic Suite 609 * NY, NY 10020 

Tel: 212/332-2890 42-2- 245 | -O¥f 3 re. a22/2b202 
VR ie Fax: 212/332-2898 ORs Fax 12-2/235-87 





THE FOUNDATION FOR A CIvit SOCIETY 
| formerly The Charter 77 Foundation - New York 

Lauren Stone 

Associate Director 

1270 Avenue of the Americas Prague office: Washingtonova 17 
Suite 609 « NY, NY 10020 110 00 Praha 1 ¢Czeclt Republic 

Tel: 212/332-2890 Tel: 42-2/221-242 

Fax: 212/332-2898 Fax: 422/235-8784 
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DEPARTMENT OF ORGANIC CHEMISTRY 
st i 
Lt Prague Institute of Chemical Technology 

Love Technicka 5, 166 28 Prague 6 
‘’ g CZECH REPUBLIC 

Int.tel. 422 332 4278 lab telex: Ps fax: (42-2) 24311 082 
422 332 4284 office 

Dr. Alfred Bader, USA, 
at present time: 52 Wickham Avenue, Bexhill on Sea, East Sussex, 

TN39 3ER, England 

Prague, Dec. 15, 1993 

Dear Dr. Bader: 

I have the pleasure to inform you that Czech Chemical Society 
has reserved for the deposit for "Alfred Bader Award" an account 

in the bank. The address and the number are as follows: 

Ceska spofitelna a.s. 
Vaclavské nam. 42, Praha 1 

account noe:  

IT was contacted by Dr. Z.Broz% who informed me about the prep- 

aration of a law about non-profitable organizations. Incomes of such 

organizations, e.g. Czech Chem. Society etc., would not be taxed. 

The proposal of the law will be submitted to parliament in early 1994. 

Since our meeting in June 1993 I have tried to inform you com- 
pletely about all problems, uncertainties and possible risks connected 
with the Award, especially with its future. The people involved 

tried to find the most safe way. As a result of this effort of the 

Chem. Society was the proposal of "A.Bader Foundation", which not 

acceptable for you. The second variant, iee. direct deposit in the 

Chem. Society can be save. However, it must be considered that the 

Chem. Society can completely separate from the Academy of Sciences; 

probably, in this "divorce" there will be no division of all bank 

accounts. 

My personal wish is to assist in creation of the award of highest 

prestige. I am of opinion the prestige will also be connected with 

the financial part of the Award. The sum of 100,000 Czech crowns is 
sufficiently high at present time, but could become negligible after 

ten years, To avoid such situation I am of opinion that the Award has 
to follow the year inflation. 

If such conception will be accepted it is necessary: 1) to increase 

the initial deposit, 2) stepwise increase the basic deposit from year 
to year with superfluous yield from interest. I consulted this problem 

with several experts. It can be concluded that the initial deposit of 
60,000 USD can secure excellent function of "Alfred Bader Award" 
for ever. This is my. personal proposal. 

IT hope you will receive this letter in UK. 

IT would like to wish you and your wife Merry Christmas and 

a Very Happy New Year. 

Kindest regards. 

Yours sincerely, 
gee, 
—— 

Te D, 
Oldrich Paleta 
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DR. ALFRED BADER ES: DA BERS HED 1g 61 

March 17, 1995 

Ms. Elizabeth Suing 
Foundation for a Civil Society 

Jeleni 200/3 
118 00 Prague 1 

Czech Republic 

| Dear Elizabeth: 

I so appreciate all your help, much of which is documented in the Foundation’s last newsletter. 

Isabel and I plan to arrive in Prague on Monday, June 19th, but then can stay only a couple of 

days, as I have to speak in Brno later that week and be in Vienna late on Friday afternoon, June 

23rd for the beginning of the Loschmidt Symposium. 

| Naturally, we hope that you will be able to spend a little time with us discussing all your efforts. 

Do you have any idea how many Czech students will want to go to Vienna to learn about 

Loschmidt? 

Best wishes, as always, 

be A 

AB/cw / 

cc: Hannah Evans 

By Appointment Only 

ASTOR HOTEL SUITE 622 

924 EAST JUNEAU AVENUE 

MILWAUKEE WISCONSIN USA $3202 

TEL Al4 277-0770. BAX 414 277-0700 





THE FOUNDATION FOR A CIVIL SOCIETY 

Sormerly The Charter 77 Foundation - New York 

1270 Avenue of the Americas ¢ Suite G09 « New York, NY 10020 
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formerly The Chanter 77 Foundation - New York 

Wendy W. Luers 
President = ps 
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Suite 609 « NY, NY 10020 110 00 Praha 1 *Czech Republic 
Tel: 212/332-2890 } Td: 42-2722 242- 

Fax. 212/332-2898 251 / 343 _ Fax: 48-26-G2a6 
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THE FOUNDATION FOR A CIVIL SOCIETY 
formerly The Chanter 77 Foundation - New York 

Hannah Evans 
Program Officer |oeng 20/3 

((¢00 Froho | 
1270 Avenue of the Amencas By, eects cach Repub 

Suite 609 * NY, NY 10020 
Tel: 212/332-2890 42-2- 245 | -OSf3 ra: «2-2/2 
Fax: 212/332-2898 Pax 42-2/235 8704 ax Dace BIS ax: 

THE FOUNDATION FOR A CIVIL SOCIETY 
formerly The Charter 77 Foundation - New York 

Lauren Stone 

Assoctate Director |(220PRAWA 4 
Vecrn: 22/3 

1270 Avenue of the Am (722) ienetea Gis Ue 
Be Re oe Prague Sitice Washingto: 17 

Tel: 212/332-2890 oe aA = cai Fax. 212/332-2896 Fax: . 35-8784 





THE FOUNDATION FOR A CIVIL SOCIETY 
formerly The Charter 77 Foundation - New York 

“ CHALUPECKY AWARD 

The Foundation for a Civil Society has been supporting the 

Chalupecky Award since the award’s inception in 1990. The 

fine arts competition takes place in the Czech and Slovak 

Republics run by a Czech and Slovak board and jury. The 

Winner is chosen in autumn and is presented the award by 

President Havel in November. 

Through The Foundation for a Civil Society, the award winner 

receives a grant for a three-month study stay at the Headlands 

Center for the Arts in Sausalito, California. Headlands is an 
artists colony, located on a 13,000 acre section of the Golden 

Gate Recreation Area, overlooking San Francisco Bay. The 

purpose of this stay is to stimulate the artist’s creative 

growth and expand his or her contacts in the international art 

community. 

Jennifer Dowley, the Executive Director of the Headlands, 
stated in a 1992 letter: "I must admit that at first we were 
Slightly uneasy about not having any say on the selection of 

people we have never met and who know little about Headlands. 
But they have been just superlative in their selection of 
artists. We have been so pleased with both artists, Vladimir 
Kokolia and Frantisek Skala!" 

The 1992 winner, Michal Nesazal, is in California currently, 
and our fourth Chalupecky award winner will be announced 
shortly. 

The Foundation for a Civil Society gratefully acknowledges the 

generous contribution of the Trust for Mutual Understanding, 

whose director, Richard Lanier, has been very supportive of 
cultural life in Czechoslovakia. 





spoleGenskych aktivit;: ohledupln{i a citlivi k ostatnim; ptAtelSt{; 

s dobrym smyslem pro humor; prizpoisobivi: s Sirokymi zajmy a 

koni@ky; samostatn{;: 

JAK VYBIRAT 
Zpusob vybéru studentda& zvolte sami. OG@ekdvdme, Ze vybér 

bude proveden s maximaln{ objektivitou, a 24d4me od vas, abyste 

n4m napsali jaky postup jste zvolili a jak hodnotite jeho efektivitu. 

Pro kontrolu naSeho postupu potrebujeme, abyste ndAém zaslali jméno 

nebo jména zvolenych studentt. V minulych dvou letech Skoly Gasto 

vyhldsili studenttim moZnost tGasti v konkursu a k vybéru pouZili 

komisi. Jako souGast vyb6éru byla i zkouSka angliétiny. 

KONKURSNI RIZENI Charter 77 Foundation-New York 
KaZzda p®ihl4Ska bude prettena tremi @Gleny komise sloZené 2 lidi 

(prev42né Ameriéand), kter¥i 2naji{i systém Skolstvi v USA, CR, a 

SR. NejlepS{ kandiddati budou pozvadani koncem brez2na do Prahy anebo 

Bratislavy na pohovor s AmeriGanem(kou) a na zkouSku angli@tiny. 

Zadosti nejvhodnéjSich kandiddtt budou poslAny do &Skol v USA, kde 

si kaZd4 Skola sama vybere 2 nékolika studenttd a tim provede 

koneGny vybéGér na zadakladé svych potfeb. 

TERMINY 
ZAadosti (vyplnéné anglicky) a vSechny materidly mus{ byt 

odesldny mnadaci nejpozdéji do i17 wtnora: Zddosti zaslané po 

tomto termi{nu nebudou prijaté. Proto Za4dd4me, abyste dotaznik 

predali vybranym studentim nejpozdéji do 3. wunora, aby méli 

dostatek G@asu k jeho petlivému vyplinéni. Neptijmeme pFihl] 48ky 

zaslané po 17. vnora. 

Konkursni ¥*{zenf{ prob{ihdA bez ohledu na misto byd1liSté, rodinné 

poméry, ndrodnostni prisluSnost, sex, viru nebo rasu. 

The Charter 77 Foundation-New York je sponsorem tohoto programu a 

jej{i rozhodnuti jsou koneén4. 

Prejeme_ si, aby vSechny Skoly navrhly kandiddty do na&Seho 

programu. I kdyZ 2djem je velky a mist pomérné malo, Sanci ma 

kaZdy - kromé téch Skol, které nenavrhnou 2Addné kandiddaty. 

T&SSime se na vybér kandiddatu 2 vaSeho gymnasia a dékujeme za v4S 

zdajem o tento program. 

Pokud mate néjaké dotazy anebo koment4re, piSte Gi volejte na 

Charter 77 Foundation 

Washingtonova 17 tel O2/ 22 12 42 1. 2415 

110 OO Praha 1 fax O2/ 235 8784 

S pozdraven, 





The Foundation for a Civil Society 
formerly the Charter 77 Foundation — New York 

AGREEMENT 
between Dr. Alfred Bader 

(represented in these affairs by Dr. Milena Bartlova 
and the Foundation for a Civil Society) 

nal.-rectaurator and Favel Slattny —- ak. 

concerning the Bader Award for the Research of Baroque Art 

for the year 1994 

I, the grantee, agree that lam obliged: 

1. To use this sum exclusively for expenses connected with the study trip 
abroad, i.e. travel expenses, accommodation, fees, taxes, insurance, et cetera. 

The length of the study trip will be between two and three months during the 

1994-1995 academic year. 

2. To return to the Czech Republic at the completion of three months. 

3. Upon return, to work on and submit a report of suitable length of the 

results of the study trip in the English or German language, and to document 

the trip with submitted travel receipts. 

4. For any kind of publication of any outcomes attained during the study trip, 

to cite that the results were obtained through the support of the Bader Award 

for the Research of Baroque Art. 

L ave] RBlattny hereby declare that I have 
received $5,000 in full payment from the Foundation for a Civil Society. 

wl [Lox 
signature of grantee 

5. Kvetna Loo4 

date 

1270 Avenue of the Americas, Suite 609, New York, NY 10020, Tel: 212-332-2890, Fax: 212-332-2898 

Jelent 200/3, 11800 Praha 1, Czech Republic, Tel: 422/2451 0873, Fax: 422/2451-0875 

Kapitulskd 7, 811 01 Bratislava, Slovakia, Tel: 427/333-539, Fax: 427/333-544 





The Foundation for a Civil Society 
formerly the Charter 77 Foundation — New York 

AGREEMENT 
between Dr. Alfred Bader 

(represented in these affairs by Dr. Milena Bartlova 

and the Foundation for a Civil Society) 
' ‘ Va 

and Potr Gyo anovcky 

concerning the Bader Award for the Research of Baroque Art 

for the year 1994 

I, the grantee, agree that Iam obliged: 

1. To use this sum exclusively for expenses connected with the study trip 
abroad, 1.e. travel expenses, accommodation, fees, taxes, insurance, et cetera. 

The length of the study trip will be between two and three months during the 

1994-1995 academic year. 

2. To return to the Czech Republic at the completion of three months. 

3. Upon return, to work on and submit a report of suitable length of the 
results of the study trip in the English or German language, and to document 

the trip with submitted travel receipts. 

4. For any kind of publication of any outcomes attained during the study trip, 
to cite that the results were obtained through the support of the Bader Award 

for the Research of Baroque Art. 

/ 

ib Rte Gy D/GLLO Usk ( , hereby declare that I have 

received $5,000 in full payment from the Foundation for a Civil Society. 

VD 

signature of granted y 

(Ge Ga 
date 

1270 Avenue of the Americas, Suite 609, New York, NY 10020, Tel: 212-332-2890, Fax: 212-332-2898 

Jeleni 200/3, 11800 Prahal, Czech Republic, Tel: 422/2451 0873, Fax: 422/2451-0875 

Kapitulska 7, 811 01 Bratislava, Slovakia, Tel: 427/333-539, Fax: 427/333-544 





The Foundation for a Civil Society 
formerly the Charter 77 Foundation — New York 

AGREEMENT 
between Dr. Alfred Bader 

(represented in these affairs by Dr. Milena Bartlova 

and the Foundation for a Civil Society) 

aad Pehenr Balcapkeui 

concerning the Bader Award for the Research of Baroque Art 

for the year 1994 

I, the grantee, agree that I am obliged: 

1. To use this sum exclusively for expenses connected with the study trip 
abroad, i.e. travel expenses, accommodation, fees, taxes, insurance, et cetera. 

The length of the study trip will be between two and three months during the 
1994-1995 academic year. 

2. To return to the Czech Republic at the completion of three months. 

3. Upon return, to work on and submit a report of suitable length of the 

results of the study trip in the English or German language, and to document 

the trip with submitted travel receipts. 

4. For any kind of publication of any outcomes attained during the study trip, 

to cite that the results were obtained through the support of the Bader Award 

for the Research of Baroque Art. 

is ame aore , hereby declare that I have 

received $5,000 in full payment from the Foundation for a Civil Society. 

On 
signature of grantee 

enone. 

date 

1270 Avenue of the Americas, Suite 609, New York, NY 10020, Tel: 212-332-2890, Fax: 212-332-2898 

Jeleni 200/3, 11800 Praha 1, Czech Republic, Tel: 422/2451 0873, Fax: 422/2451—0875 

Kapitulskd 7, 811 01 Bratislava, Slovakia, Tel: 427/333-539, Fax: 427/333-544 





FAX FROM / 

DR. ALFRED R. BADER 

Suite 622 

924 East Juneau Avenue 

Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202 

Telephone 414-277-0730 
Fax No. 414-277-0709 

August 10, 1994 

To: Ms. Elizabeth Suing 
Foundation for a Civil Society 
422 2451 0875 

Dear Ms. Suing: 

Thank you so much for letter of July 27th and the delightful photographs. 

Since you address me as Dr. Bader, I will have to address you as Ms. Suing although I think 

of you as Elizabeth. Maybe you could consider calling me Alfred. 

I do hope that you received my fax of August 1st regarding the only possible applicant to the 

University of Pennsylvania. I do hope that you might be able to contact this student and that 

he will then apply. The school is really good, and the chairman, Amos Smith, a brilliant 

chemist and a fine human being. 

This is the second year that the University of Pennsylvania has tried to get applicants and has 

not succeeded. 

Many thanks for all your help. 

Sincerely, 

Enclosure 





UNIVERSITY of PENNSYLVANIA 

Department of Chemistry Amos B. Smith, III 
Philadelphia, PA 19104-6323 Professor of Chemistry 

and Chairman 
215-898-9722 

OP 
July 25, 1994 

Dr. Alfred Bader 
2961 North Shepard Avenue 
Milwaukee, WI 53211 

Dear Alfred, 

Thank you for your note. We had one request from the Czech Republic and 
sent him an application with full information on June 22. We have not heard from 
him and hope you may be able to convince him to return our application. His 
name and address are: 

Mr. Petr Novotny 
Borovanskeho 2380 byt 11 
155 00 Praha 5 
CZECH REPUBLIC 

Since classes begin the first week in September, anything you can do to hurry 
this along would be greatly appreciated. 

Sincerely, 

Amos B. Smith, II 

Professor and Chairman 

Department of Chemistry 

LOIS 
FAX TO: Ms. Hanna Evans —- 212 332 

Ms. Elizaheth Suing - 422 2451 0875 

May I impose on you to contact Mr. Petr Novotny and urge him 

to make his decision. The department of chemistry at the 
University of Pennsylvania is excellent. 

Many thanks, and best regards, 

Alfred Bader eA ae (eres August 1, 1994 





The Foundation for a Civil Society 
formerly the Charter 77 Foundation — New York 

July 27, 1994 

Dr. Alfred Bader 

924 East Juneau Avenue, Ste. 622 

Milwaukee, WI 53202 

Dear Dr. Bader: 

How are you doing? I am writing because some photographs were taken during the 
presentation of the J.E. Purkyne award at the Academic of Sciences last June. 
Ing. Zdenek Broz sent me these photos, some of which were singles, some of which were 

duplicates, and some of which were in triplicate. (He thought there were two sets.) I 
kept five which were copies. I am enclosing the rest. I hope you like them. 

Recently, I received a mailing of Bader Chemistry award applications and they look quite 
promising. The selection committee will meet in September to select at least the finalists, 
if not the winner. I am sure Hannah will keep you informed. 

I hope you are having a restful summer after your long European trip. I, myself, went . 

home for three weeks in July and had a wonderful and relaxing time. Please send my 
best regards to Mrs. Bader. 

Very sincerely yours, 

Eble 
Elizabeth Suing 

1270 Avenue of the Americas, Suite 609, New York, NY 10020, Tel: 212-332-2890, Fax: 212-332-2898 

Jeleni 200/3, 11800 Praha 1, Czech Republic, Tel: 422/2451 0873, Fax: 422/2451-0875 

Kapitulskd 7, 811 01 Bratislava, Slovakia, Tel: 427/333-539, Fax: 427/333—544 





Dr. Alfred Bader 

2961 North Shepard Avenue 

Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53211 

May 12, 1994 

Via Fax 212 332 2698 

Ms. Hannah Evans 

Foundation for a Civil Society 

1270 Avenue of the Americas 

New York, New York 10020 

Dear Hannah, 

Thank you for your gracious fax of yesterday. 

Isabel and I will be in Prague from the 12th to the 16th of June and certainly look 

forward to visiting your office. 

I am a great believer in Thomas Carlyle’s saying, "Do the duty which lies nearest." 
At the moment that is trying to help the Department of Chemistry at the University 
of Pennsylvania to get competent applicants for the Bader Fellowship. As you 
perhaps know, they only had one applicant last year, a very competent student from 

Brno, but he accepted a fellowship to Michigan State University in Lansing. The key 

man in Philadelphia is Professor Amos Smith, whose telephone number is 215 898 

4860. He is a brilliant chemist and also a very fine teacher and truly good human 
being. Could you, perhaps, telephone him just to touch base with him. 

One of our next major concerns will be the possibility of establishing a chair in 

chemistry in the Czech Republic, but that will have to await determination at which 
school it should be. Also, in time, we will have to discuss how we could fund our 

various efforts in perpetuity, rather than writing checks every year or every three 

years, but this is not a pressing matter. 

As you know, we established a fellowship for Czech students at Harvard--for one 
student every year--and I was happy to learn that Harvard has found a very 

competent student for this year. 

All good wishes to you and your associates. 

Sincerely, 

i \ 
ae, 

A err 









THE FOUNDATION FOR A CIVIL SOCIETY 
Sormerly The Charter 77 Foundation - New York 

BY FAX 

May 11, 1994 

Dr. Alfred Bader 
2961 North Shepard Avenue 
Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53211 

Dear Alfred, 

Thank you for your letter of April 22nd, and thank you 
especially for the kind contribution of $5,000.00 (check no. 120) 
of the same date from the Isabel and Alfred Bader Foundation. I can 
assure you that these funds for general support for the Foundation 
for a Civil Society will allow us to carry on our work in the Czech 
Republic. We are extremely grateful and know that this gift will 
allow us to continue to help Czechs help themselves. 

I also wanted to inform you that following your letter of 
April 22nd, we have been in touch with Dr. Paleta and with 
Chemistry societies in Canada, the United States and Britain. I am 
happy to say that the societies have been extremely helpful and 
their materials will help the Czech society to avoid starting from 
scratch. Otherwise, although I do not have experience with 
scientific awards, and ama little "at sea" when it comes to the 
inner workings of scientific societies, I am not so concerned about 
the “red tape" which has developed around the Bader award for 
chemists. Part of the reason the bureaucracy has developed, I 
believe, is because of the desire of the Chemical Society to show 
the outside world that the selection process is "free and fair” and 
not a continuation of the old regime. Dr. Paleta is certainly aware 
of your concerns and wants to talk about them with you, along with 
the other members of the award committee, when you are in Prague in 
June. 

Finally, I also wanted to let you know that we are working 
with Dr. Palladino from the University of Pennsylvania to make sure 
the information about the Bader Ph.D. fellowship gets out. 
Hopefully this year we will get some good applicants for the 
fellowship. 

I hope and trust that you and Mrs. Bader are well. Please let 
me know if there is anything I can do (or anyone in our office in 
Prague) for your upcoming trip. 

Sincerely, 

1270 Avenue of the Americas « Suite 609 » New York, NY 10020 + Tel: 212/332-289) * Fax: 212/332-2898 
Jeleni 200/3 + 118 00 Praha | * Czech Republic » Tel: 422/245 1-0873 * Fax; 422/2451-0875 

Kapitulskd 7 + 811 01 Bratislava + Slovak Republic + Tel.: 427/333-539 * Fax: 427733 





Dr. Alfred Bader 

2961 North Shepard Avenue 
Milwaukee, Wisconsin 5321] 

April 22, 1994 

Ms. Hannah Evans 

Foundation for a Civil Society 
Suite 609 

1270 Avenue of the Americas 

New York, New York 10020 

Dear Hannah: 

I am sorry that a speaking tour to Tennessee has delayed my thanking you for your 

long fax of April 8th. 

Everything seems to be going well with the fellowships for the Baroque Art 
Historians in the Czech Republic, but I am somewhat taken aback by the red tape 
involved in the Bader Award for chemists. Talk about reinventing the wheel. If only 
Professor Paleta took counsel with any of the western chemical societies, say, the 

American Chemical Society or the Canadian Chemical Society or the Royal Society 
of Chemistry in Britain, each of which has one or two Bader awards, they would find 

in what an easy and laid back manner these societies select competent chemists for 

the awards. 

The only specific concern I have about the award process is that the award might be 
given to a Czech national working permanently outside of the Czech Republic. 

Clearly, the award is meant to honor chemists working in the Czech Republic. If 

they happen to be on a guest professorship for a year abroad, that should not matter, 

but if it is a Czech national who has emigrated, then he should not receive the award. 

Also, I have never heard about members of professional societies working on 

committees receiving stipends to reimburse them for the work. The sum, which must 

be less than 10,000 crowns, is small, but that extra 10,000 crowns was meant for 

travel expenses and a scroll or plaque for the winner. I will discuss all this with 

Professor Paleta and Elizabeth Suing when in Prague. 

Enclosed please find a check from the Isabel and Alfred Bader Foundation to help in 

your work in the Czech Republic. 

Sincerely, 
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THE FOUNDATION FOR A CIVIL SOCIETY 
formerly The Charter 77 Foundation - New York 
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FAX TO: Dr. Pavel Drasar Fax No. A422 792 4564 

Dr. Alfred Bader 

2961 North Shepard Avenue 
Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53211 

January 31, 1994 

Ms. Hannah Evans 

ES a) Foundation for a Civil Society 
, ieee E890 “i 1270 Avenue of the Americas 
| ee £256 || New York, New York 10020 

—-| | SAS) 
iss m= > H 
t : RS H Dear Hannah: 
| 29 : 

a2 | I am so happy to be able to tell you that Dr. Pavel Drasar, Manager of the Society 

to know that Czech chemists are so hard-working that they work even on weekends! eae 
I OA 

Lizes | 
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| Presidium for Czech Chemical Society, replied by fax on January 30th. It is good 

| 
| Enclosed please find my check for $12,000 to pay 110,000 Czech crowns in 1994 

and 1995 and 1996 to the Czech Chemical Society. 

This is a little bit more than the equivalent of 330,000 Czech crowns. Would it 

perhaps be possible for your foundation to open an account, entirely owned and 
controlled by the foundation, but to be used to help Czechs in various efforts. You 
will recall that you have already helped me twice with funds for Czech art historians, 
and I hope that you will be able to help me again with other ways to help Czech 

chemists. 

I don’t really look on such a donation as a "grand coup" but it gives me great 

personal pleasure, anyway. 

Isabel and I plan to be in Prague in June and hope then to visit your office there, 

then. 

Best personal regards to you and your associates. 

Sincerely, 

Enclosures 

c: Pavel Drasar 

(Dictated by Dr. Bader 

and signed in his absence) 









Dr. Alfred Bader 

2961 North Shepard Avenue 
Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53211 

January 31, 1994 
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I don’t really look on such a donation as a "grand coup" but it gives me great 
personal pleasure, anyway. 

Isabel and I plan to be in Prague in June and hope then to visit your office there, 
then. 

Best personal regards to you and your associates. 

Sincerely, 

Enclosures 

c: Pavel Drasar 
(Dictated by Dr. Bader 
and signed in his absence) 









FAX TRANSMITTAL SHEET 
Dr. Alfred Bader 

2961 North Shepard Avenue 
Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53211 

Telephone 414 962 5169 
Fax 414 962 8322 

January 28, 1994 

TO: Professor Oldrich Paleta and Dr. Pavel Drasar FAX 422 792 4564 

Ceska Spolecnost Chemicka 
Pelleova ul. 24 

CZ 160 00Prague 6, Czech Republic 

Dear Professor Paleta and Dr. Drasar: 

I am so happy to have your detailed fax of January 23rd regarding the Alfred Bader Award in 

Organic and Bioorganic Chemistry. To turn to your seven points: 

IE; I would like to make payment through the Foundation for a Civil Society. My wife and 

I met with three officers of the foundation in New York on January 11th and were very 
impressed by their competence and true care for the Czech Republic. As soon as you 

fax me "go ahead," I will turn over to the foundation the dollar equivalent of 330,000 

Czech crowns, and you will receive Cc110,000 each in 1994, 1995 and 1996. This will 

relieve you of worrying about investment, currency fluctuations, etc. 

4. After careful consideration, we would like to set the age limit at 35. 

a This is the most important point. It is vital that the award is and be perceived as based 

purely on merit. Thus, the competition procedure and the composition of the panel 
judging the chemists nominated must be announced to the members of the Czech 

Chemical Society at the time that you announce the award. Obviously I don’t want to 
censor your procedure, but want to tell you that if you put onto the panel mainly older 
chemists who were active in the Communist apparatus, then younger chemists will be 
suspicious that the award will be given on a "friendship basis" rather than on merit. 

If you would like to discuss how best to set up the award procedure, do discuss this with 

Ms. Elizabeth Suing at the Prague office of the Foundation for a Civil Society or Ms 

Hannah Evans in the New York office. 

Please send to the foundation and to me copies of all your announcements of the award. 





Professor O. Paleta and Dr. P. Drasar 

January 28, 1994 
Page Two 

All other points are fine. 

I look forward to your fax "go ahead" and I will then send my check to the foundation at once. 
Also, you have my assurance that Isabel and I want to set up the award in perpetuity once we 

see that it has worked well for three years. 

We look forward to seeing you in Prague in June. 

> 

J 





























FAX FROM 

DR. ALFRED R. BADER 

Suite 622 

924 East Juneau Avenue 
Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202 

Telephone 414-277-0730 
Fax No. 414-277-0709 

January 25, 1994 

To: Miss Hannah Evans 

Foundation for a Civil Society, FAX 212 332 2898 SS 

Dear Miss Evans: 

Please comment on the enclosed as soon as possible. I am a bit amused at their second last 
paragraph--"time running around." All the delay was theirs! 

The only substantive difference between their plan and the one discussed with you is the age 

limit. Should we stick with 35? 

Pavel Drasar was a member of the Communist party. 

As soon as you approve, please send me the exact amount in dollars to be sent to you, for Czech 

crowns 110,000 to be given by your society in each of the next three years. 

Best wishes, 
\ | 4 

/ 

| AA fers te foo, 





CESKA SPOLECNOST CHEMICKA 

Pelléova ul. 24 

CZ-160 00 Praha 6 

telefon: 02-329265, fax: 02-7924564 

Dr. Alfred BADER 

2961 North Shepperd Ave. 
Milwaukee 
Wisconsin 53211 

USA 

Praha January 23, 1994 

via fax: 001-41 4-277-0709 
Dear Dr. Bader: 

thank you for your letter with the new ideas about your proposal of establishing 
the Alfred Bader Award for young organic or bioorganic chemist from the 
Czech Republic. 

We all appreciate your generous wish, which will definitely help us in 
maintaining the level of common appreciation of chemistry, as well as to 
stimulate young, talented and potent Czech organic chemists. However, as the 
rumors about your Award are growing and people are creating a real bias, we 
were authorized by the Chemical Society Presidium to communicate with you 
with the straight horizon of the final decision. You know both of us personally 
for some time so we feel you can trust our best will. 

The Czech Republic is growing in its economic potential and the 
inflation is relatively under control, so the prognosis of interest level in this 

country is expecting its lowering, gradually to German level e.g, Even now the 
long term interests got below 14%. The vision of possible interest tax waiver is 
not realistic for now. 

After rather long and complex discussion in the Presidium there have 
been accepted several recommendations to you for a very simple solution, 
which we try to formulate in several points: 

1) Please deposit the sum you consider appropriate in the Czech crowns for 

Alfred Bader Award on the account at CESKA SPORITELNA, PRAHA 1, 
VACLAVSKE NAM. 42, No. belonging to the Society 
(Beneficiary: CESKA SPOLECNOST CHEMICKA). You can use 
S.W.1.F.T. transfer or send us a check. Providing you still feel the way 
through the (Charter 77) Foundation for a Civil Society useful, transfer the 
money through that channel to the account we have assigned for. 

2) The sum of 110000 crowns for the 1994 Alfred Bader Award will be used 
this year, somewhere in the lil to |V quarter. For the rest the treasurer of 
the Chemical Society could find the most safe and most profiting (which 
does not go hand in hand) place and form of papers. Or, as you have 
written, it could be deposited with the Foundation. We have no preference. 





3) If there will arise any possibility of getting rid of the interest tax we will do it 
in our own interest. Currently, the tax is 15% for a long term deposit 
interest p.a. 

4) We have already discussed during your last Prague visit the possible 
softening of the age limit to 40 for the first two years. Be so kind and 
advise us your current opinion. 

2) The Award will be given in your name through the Society. The Society 
itself and its Division for organic and bioorganic chemistry will establish 
the scientific committee, as you wish, will organize the competition and all 
matters connected. 

6) The amount of money will be more interesting at the beginning. When the 
Award will became known and prestigious, just the awarding pilus the 
social level created around it will be “the prize", however, the money will 
talk a little bit, indeed. 

7) The Alfred Bader Award nominations call for 1994 could be announced in 

the next Society Bulletin, which is going to be issued in the end of 
February if you agree. 
Be so kind and inform us about your decision, preferably through the 

above fax. 
We all mean it very serious with your proposal and thus we feel uneasy 

with the time running around. 

Also, we are taking the liberty to wish you and your wife Isabel only the 
best for the year that has started. Thank you for all the care and effort. 

With the best personal regards, 

see) 
Otc OJ Free 

Oldfich Paleta 
chairman of the Division for organic and yl 
bioorganic chemistry of the C.C S. manager of the Society Presidium 
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Dr. Alfred Bader 
2961 North Shepard Avenue 
Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53211 

January 20, 1994 

Miss Hannah Evans 

Foundation for a Civil Society 
1270 Avenue of the Americas, Suite 609 

New York, New York 10020 

Dear Miss Evans: 

Thank you so much for your quick response regarding my letter to the Czech 

Chemical Society. That letter has now been sent. 

I promised to send you some details about the four fellowships for Czech students to 

get their PHDs in the west. These are for organic chemists at Columbia University, 

Imperial College London, University of Pennsylvania in Philadelphia, and Harvard 

University. The first three are for one student each, every three years. The Harvard 

fellowship is for one student each year. 

As I told you, Columbia University received eight applications and the first recipient, 

Miroslav Rezac, working with Professor Ronald Breslow, is doing very well. You 

might like to check with Miroslav to form your own impression. Imperial College 

received four applications, and the student, Miroslav Nic, working with Professor 

Willy Motherwell, is also doing very well. Professor Amos Smith, Chemistry 
Department Chair at the University of Pennsylvania, is well known in Prague, and 

he is a great chemist and a fine human being. Yet, the University of Pennsylvania 

received only one application, and the applicant could not accept the fellowship 

because he had accepted a fellowship to Michigan State University just before being 

told of the award in Philadelphia. 

Clearly initially, the University of Pennsylvania needs the most help for the 

applications which will be sought for this year. 

The Harvard fellowship will begin this year, and I believe that Harvard has so good 

a reputation that they may have less difficulty in soliciting applications. 

Again, many thanks for your help. 

Sincerely, 

(ie oe 





THE FOUNDATION FOR A CIVIL SOCIETY 
formerly The Charter 77 Foundation - New York 

FAX MESSAGE 

To: Dr. Alfred Bader ce Wendy Luers, Elizabeth Suing, Lauren Stone 

From: Hansah Evans 

Date: January 18, 1994 

In case of transmission failure please call (212) 332-2890 

Dear Dr. Bader, 

Thank you for your fax which I received today. I think that the letter to Dr. Paleta explains the 
situation well. If it is possible, I think it would be useful to add a sentence at the end of the second 

paragraph on the second page as follows: 

Nr > [ "Should you require more information about the Foundation for a Civil Society at this time, 
sa —__ please do not hesitate to contact Elizabeth Suing who works in the Prague office at Jeleni 

| 20073, 118 00 Prague | tel: 24 5] 08 73 or fax: 24 51 08 75” 

For your information, Dr. Bader, Elizabeth is the Program Officer in the Czech office who will carry 
out the liaison work in the Czech Republic on behalf of your various initiatives, I believe she has 

already contacted Milena Bartlova to offer our assistance and I am confident that we can help to 

disseminate more broadly the information about the Art History Award. 

Additionally, with respect to the establishment of a chair in organic chemistry, I have been making 
some preliminary enquiries about the administration of the various departments of Organic Chemistry 
in the Czech Republic. I will, of course, have a much clearer picture in March following my visit, but 
those Czech chemists with whom I have so far spoken have uniformly agreed that in terms of 

academic quality, Charles University would be the most appropriate university to create a chair. More 

difficult are the financial/legal "mechanics" surrounding the establishment of a chair. 

Finally, Iam looking forward to receiving more information about the fellowships for Czech Ph.D. 

students in Chemistry at Columbia, Penn, Harvard and Imperial College London. I think that we could 
definitely assist those universities to “recruit” more effectively in the Czech Republic, where 
information dissemination is so difficult. 

It was truly a pleasure meeting with both you and Mrs. Bader last week. Best regards to both of you. 

Yours sincerely, 

Hawnad» 
Hannah Evans 

a fay # 414 - 24% - 0704 
1270 Avenue of the Americas * Suite 609 = New York, NY 10020 ¢ Tel; 212/332-2890 « Fax: 212/332-2898 

| Jeleni 200/3 + }18 00 Praha | + Czech Republic * Tel: 422/2451 0873 + Fax; 422/2451 0875 
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FAX FROM 

DR. ALFRED R. BADER 

Suite 622 

924 East Juneau Avenue 
Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202 

Telephone 414-277-0730 ADaarr 
Fax No. 414-277-0709 CV Gg 

January 17, 1994 

To: Mrs. Wendy W. Luers, Ms. Lauren Stone, Miss Hannah Evans 

Foundation for a Civil Society, FAX 212 332 2898 

Dear Mrs. Luers, Ms. Stone and Miss Evans: 

Thank you so much for your kind reception last week, and for your very great help. 

Attached is a draft of my fax to Prof. Oldrich Paleta, the Secretary of the Czech Chemical 
Society. Could you please look this over, and if it meets with your approval I will fax it to 
Prof. Paleta as soon as I hear from you. 

Then, if the Czech Chemical Society approves, I will turn over to you the equivalent of 330,000 

Czech crowns. 

Beyond this award in organic chemistry, I would very much appreciate your help and advice 

with other ways to help Czech chemists and Czech art historians. 

You know of my efforts with Milena Bartlova, and I very much hope that the award for three 

times $5000 will be well publicized this year and will go to three able students. By all means 
touch base with Dr. Bartlova. I have no doubt whatsoever about her ability and integrity, but 
is clear to me that the $15,000 award given last year was simply not well publicized and went 
not to students, but to an established art historian who then used the money to travel throughout 

Europe. That was certainly not the intent of the award. 

Isabel and I would also be very interested in establishing a chair in organic chemistry at a Czech 
university, but it is clear from the total silence of Prof. Zahradnik in this matter, that the Czech 

Academy of Sciences doesn’t really know how to fund a chair. Again, I will very much 

appreciate your help. 

Of course, as promised you can count on a contribution to your Foundation this year. 

Many thanks, and best personal regards. 

Sincerely, 

| \ x PY - 
LAP Ewa. 4 Dore Foe 

| 
| 









Dr. Alfred Bader 

2961 North Shepard Avenue 

Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53211 

December 29, 1993 

Via Fax 212 332 2898 
Confirmation by Mail 

Ms. Lauren L. Stone 

The Foundation for a Civil Society 
1270 Avenue of the Americas,Suite 609 

New York, New York 10020 

Dear Ms. Stone: 

Isabel and I look forward to being in New York the week of January 10, and we 

wonder whether we might visit with you to get your help. As you will see from the 

enclosed, we really need competent help. Would Tuesday, January 11, be 

convenient? 

You will recall that last year the Bader Fellowship for students in art history went not 
to a student, but to an experienced art historian who just used the money to visit 
museums. Also, you may recall that it was quite difficult getting the funds out of the 
Czech Academy of Sciences account. Hence for next year, Dr. Milena Bartlova 
(daughter of Rita Klimova) suggested that we give three awards of $5000 each with 
you will keeping the money in you Prague account. We very much hope that this 

will work better. 

We would very much like to establish an annual award for the best organic chemist, 
and as you will see from the enclosed, we have had quite contradictory advice. At 
first, the Secretary of the Czech Chemical Society, Professor Oldrich Paleta, 

suggested setting up a foundation, the members of which were to be paid for making 

the selection. This seemed terribly bureaucratic to me, as the American Chemical 

Society, Canadian Society for Chemistry and Britisn Royal Society of Chemistry all 
give just such awards and charge nothing for the selection. Now, Professor Paleta 

has suggested (in his letter of December 15, per copy enclosed) that we just send 

$60,000 to secure a 100,000 Czech crowns award "ever after." Incidentally, that is 

about 50% more than the Canadian and the British chemical societies require for the 

same award amount. 

On the other hand, Professor Dr. Rudolf Zahradnik has suggested in his fax of 
December 22, copy enclosed, that we overcome the initial difficulties by making just 

an annual award. 





Dr. Alfred Bader 
2961 North Shepard Avenue 

Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53211 

Ms. Lauren L. Stone 

The Foundation for a Civil Society 
December 29, 1993 

Page Two 

Now you will understand why I began this letter by saying that we need your help. 

Perhaps the best thing to do is to ask you to give 100,000 crowns per year for the 

first few years and to deposit the funds with you. 

Similarly, i would like to taxe counsel witi: you about the possibility of setting up a 

chair in chemistry at Charles University as suggested by Professor Zahradnik. 

Clearly there is a great deal of politics involved in these matters, and I feel a bit like 

a traveller in an unknown jungle. This does not change the fact that I very much 

want to help. 

Best wishes. 

Sincerely, 

Enclosures 





Dr. Alfred Bader 
2961 North Shepard Avenue 

Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53211 

November 8, 1993 

Ms. Lauren L. Stone 

The Foundation for a Civil Society 
Suite 609 

1270 Avenue of the Americas 

New York, New York 10020 

Dear Ms. Stone: 

I am sorry that a long trip has delayed my thanking you for your letter of September 
28 regarding the foundation’s willingness to help art historians in the Czech Republic. 

Dr. Bartlova’s letters of September 25 and October 13 as well as mine of October 6, 

describe the problem. As you will see, Dr. Bartlova plans to split the $15,000 into 

three awards for three students--as distinct from academics with established 
positions--and clearly Dr. Bartlova would like to have the $15,000 kept in your 

Prague account, to go then directly to the recipients of the scholarships. 

Hence, I enclose a check in the amount of $15,000 from the Isabel and Alfred Bader 

Foundation to the Foundation for a Civil Society. We are just lucky that we can 
rely on you and Dr. Bartlova to handle this carefully. Isabel and I look forward to 

being in New York from January 11--15 and hope to have a chance to meet you 

personally. By that date we also hope to have one or two other efforts in place to 

help Czech chemistry students, to discuss with you. Also, we look forward to being 

in Prague next summer and meeting Ms. Brachman. 

Sincerely, 

Enclosures 

Cc: Dr. M. Bartlova 

Prof. R. Zahradnik 
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THE FOUNDATION FOR A CIVIL SOCIETY 
formerly The Charter 77 Foundation - New York 

September 28, 1993 

Dr. Alfred Bader 

2961 North Shepard Ave. 

Milwaukee, Wisconsin 

53211 

Dear Dr. Bader: 

Thank you for your letter of September 20, in which you asked about using our Foundation 

to facilitate future pass-through grants to Czech institutions. We would be more than happy to 

continue in this function, transmitting your donations in full to Czech institutions. Your generosity 
has made a great difference in the Czech Republic, and we are pleased to have been able to facilitate 
the process. 

Wendy Luers asked me to respond to your letter and thereby introduce myself as the contact 

person at the Foundation for any grant concerns you may have in the future. Please feel free to call 
or write me with any questions or ideas which arise. 

I have one specific concern that I would like to bring to your attention. In the course of 

administering the Bader Fellowship for Art History last year, Ms. Milena Bartlova (Rita Klimova’s 

daughter and the grant administrator in the Czech Republic) experienced severe difficulties retrieving 

the money from the account of the Institute for Art History at the Czech Academy of Sciences. She 

has requested that this year’s money be transferred to our account in the Czech Republic, where it 

could be retrieved in full at the appropriate time, approximately five months hence. Could you let 

us know by fax, phone, or letter whether this arrangement meets with your approval? Ms. Bartlova 
would like to know as soon as possible. 

I understand that you are periodically in Prague, and I would like to encourage you to contact 

one of our Program Officers in our Prague Office, Sarai Brachman. Ms. Brachman has been very 
involved with the Jewish community in Prague, and she has also been responsible for developing a 

project entitled "The Tolerance Project’ which will train teachers around the Czech and Slovak 
Republic to teach about the Holocaust. I believe that you would find both Ms. Brachman and the 

project to be of great interest. She can de reached at our office at (422) 24 21 09 26 or fax (422) 24 
22 08 47. 

Thank you again for your support for art historians and chemists in the Czech Republic. We 

are pleased to be a part of this effort. 

Sincerely, ‘oe 

/ x oe 

v 

‘ 
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/ & 
Lauren L. Stone 
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October 5, 1993 - Second Request 

Dr. Bader would appreciate Deraitneds Dares 

414 277 0709. J / Milwaukee, Wisconsin Saye} 4 Nall 

Thank you.ey ¢ / September 20, 1993 
Ii 4 hind Tt Lt gagtecee 

Marityn HaSSmann 
secretary 

Program Officer 

Foundation for a Civil Society 
1270 Avenue of the Americas, Suite 609 

New York, New York 10020 

Dear Madam: 

You may recall that you helped me last year through the Charter 77 Foundation to 

help Czech academic institutions by allowing me to make donations to you which you 

then transmitted in full to the Czech institutions. I would like to continue doing this, 

both to help art historians and chemists in the Czech Republic. Letter regarding one 

such donation, copy enclosed, will be self-explanatory. 

Could you please confirm that donations to the Foundation for a Civil Society are 
deductible under U.S. tax laws, and that you are willing and able to transmit in full 

funds received, to Czech academic institutions. 

I much look forward to hearing from you, and best wishes. 

Sincerely, 

Enclosure 





THE CHARTER SEVENTY SEVEN FOUNDATION—NEW YORK 

Board Members 

Madeleine K. Albright 

President 

Center for National Policy 

Lloyd Cutler 

Attorney at Law 

Wilmer, Cutler & Pickering 

Jonathan FE. Fanton 

President 

New School for Social Research 

Jeri Laber 

Executive Director 

Helsinski Watch 

Wendy Luers 

President 

Charter 77 Foundation - New York 

Aryeh Neier 

Executive Director 

Human Rights Watch 

Vratislav Pechota 

School of Law 

Columbia University 

Herman Schwartz 

Washington College of Law 
American University 

Zdenek Slouka 

B&B Cohen 

Professor of International Relations 

Lehigh University 

George Soros 

President 

Soros Fund Management 

Theodore Zang, Jr 

Human Rights Watch 

Staff 

Wendy Luers 

President 

Helena Fierlinger 
Program Coordinator 

Culture 

Patricia Klecanda 

Director 

Education Programs 

Mary Albon 

Program Officer 
Media & Publishing 

888 SEVENTH AVENUE, SUITE 1901, NEW YORK, NEW YORK 10106 : TEL: (212) 757-2323 - TLX: 4944822 - FAX: (212) 974-0367 

September 10, 1992 

Dr. Alfred Bader 

924 East Juneau Avenue 

Suite 622 
Milwaukee, WI 53202 
FAX: (414) 277-0709 

Dear Dr. Bader: 

On behalf of the Charter 77 Foundation - New 
York, I am thrilled to accept your generous offer to 
fund the Bader Fellowship in Baroque Art History 
tnrough our Froundation. 

Per your faxes of September 4 and September 9 and 

our telephone conversation today, I understand that 

you would like to offer an annual fellowship in the 
amount of $15,000 to a deserving Czech researcher 
specializing in 17th-century painting, and that you 
would like the Charter 77 Foundation - New York to 
serve as the umbrella funding organization for this 
fellowship. I also understand that you plan to donate 

$15,000 per year for the next three years to the 
Foundation to fund this fellowship, and that you will 
reevaluate the funding mechanism in two or three years 
in the hope that the interest income from a donation 
of $150,000 to the Foundation will at that point be 
sufficient to support the fellowship in perpetuity. 
This arrangement is acceptable to the Foundation, and 
I understand that the Foundation's only role in the 
fellowship process will be to channel funds to the 
fellowship recipient. 

I look forward to seeing you and your wife again 
when you are in New York in October. I must check 
with Wendy Iners, President of the Foundation, 

regarding her availability during your visit, but I 
would certainly be happy to meet with you in any case. 
I will call you early next week to set up an 
appointment. 

Once again, thank you for your generous support 
of Czech art historians, and for choosing to channel 
your support through the Charter 77 Foundation - New 
York. 

With warmest regards, 

AW ds Ata ey 

Mary Albon 
Program Officer 





FAX FROM 

DR. ALFRED R. BADER 7 

Suite 622 aa 

924 East Juneau Avenue 

Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202 

Telephone 414-277-0730 

Fax No. 414-277-0709 

Date: September 9, 1992 

To: Ms. Mary Albert 
Charter 77 Foundation 

Fax 212 974 0367 

Dear Ms. Albert: 

I trust that you received my fax of September 4 regarding my proposed gifts for a Bader 
Fellowship in Baroque Art History. 

When I established the three fellowships for Czech doctoral students in chemistry, I gave capital 
of $150,000 each to Columbia University, Imperial College, and the University of Pennsylvania. 
At that time, the universities could buy long-term bonds yielding 10% so that the students could 
be assured of $15,000/year in perpetuity. Today, the interest rates are so low that I could not 
give the Charter 77 Foundation $150,000 and expect to pay $15,000 per year. Hence, we have 

decided, for the next three years, to give the $15,000 annually and then rethink what best to do 

about capital in 2-3 years. 

Enclosed please find an amended draft of the details of the fellowship; I am sending this draft 

to Dr. Bartlova for her comments. 

As soon as I hear from you that you can act to help transmit these funds, I will finalize the 

matter. 

Many thanks for your help. 

i ] Sincere y, 
if 

A note oe Boo 

Alfred Bader 

Enclosure 





THE BADER FOUNDATION: cil}. 

The American bufinessman and collector Dr.Alfred Bader roryAliaukes decided 

tos ‘ef7-to suppor art-historical research e&Gzeer anc European 

Baroque ar, w &e Crrece eptetee 
Financial backing for the foundation will be provided by Dr. Bader via The Charter 

77 Foundation in New York'far the three following years. Dr.Bader, however, tends 

ta.continué the support in the future, similar to his feundationte support, we'll Sener 
Czechoslovak chemistry students in the USA, ona Bx Pheae us 4 

a) aS oe ae! cat (er y, + \gBece 

the Bader Fourdation will-previde Ghe researcher a year/with the suarca++3,000 — 

/ US=S to cover the costs of his/her stay netengerthan six months in any country er 

\Ae place the researcher may choosg and whese he may arrange for his/ner stay. The 

only condition is to retum Baek to Czech ‘a after finishing the stay and to 

present a report on the results of RisArerwork. Hoes fe peo cl 

; Any Czechostevak researcher in the field of painting, scaysteredrawings=and_pinis 

aS frem the 17th aad-+8th centurids can apply for the grant. According to the wish of 
Dr.Bader, Dr.Milena Bartlova and Dr.Tomas Viéek will choose from among the 

applications. They will support their decision with recommendation from the 

Association{of Art Historians in Bohemia, eo \e¢oo a 

Applications for the first grant (academic#' year 1992/98) should be sent to ta 3 

address-of M.Barlova, Ustav déjin uméni CAV, Hagtalska 6, 116 92 Praha1 and 4hey 
should cgmretn by January & 1993. The applicants will be informed about the 

results of tHe first grant by the end of February 1993. 

~~ is Ze C TIKES A ) 2Ov 





FAX FROM 

DR. ALFRED R. BADER 

Suite 622 

924 East Juneau Avenue 

Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202 

Telephone 414-277-0730 
Fax No. 414-277-0709 

Date: September 4, 1992 

To: Ms. Mary Albert 

Charter 77 Foundation 
Fax 212 974 0367 

Dear Ms. Albert: 

You may remember our happy meeting earlier this year. 

Since then, three of the Bader fellowships to bring Czech chemists to Britain and the United 
States have been finalized, and the first students are at Columbia University and Imperial 
College. The third, to the University of Pennsylvania, is expected next year. 

Now I would also like to help Czech art historians, and I enclose a rough draft, in English and 

in Czech, written by Dr. Milena Bartlova. 

This text needs some minor changes, but the principle is right, but does.need the approval of 

Charter 77 Foundation for me to send the funds to you. 

Please do let me know. 

Best personal regards. 

Sincerely, 

ae Bas 
| 

C te Milena Bartlova 

Dr. Jiri Setlik 7 
L% 





Dr. Alfred R. Bader 

2961 North Shepard Avenue 

Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53211 

September 4, 1992 

Mrs’ Milena Bartlova 
Ustav dejin umeni CAV 
Hastalska 6 
116 92 Praha 1, Czechoslovakia 

Dear Milena: 

I am sorry that my long trip to Europe and England has delayed my responding to 

your letter of July 12th. 

Of course, I do want to go ahead helping Czech art historians, although I feel that 

the text needs some changes. I will send you the proposed text within the next 10 

days. 

First of all, however, I must get the approval from the Charter 77 Foundation in New 

York to give the money to them to be sent on to you in full. My enclosed fax in this 
regard will be self-explanatory. 

Best personal regards. 

Sincerely, 

Enclosure 

c: Ms. Mary Albert, Charter 77 Foundation 

Dr. Jiri Setlik, Czech Embassy 





FAX FROM 

DR. ALFRED R. BADER 
Suite 622 

924 East Juneau Avenue 

Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202 

Telephone 414-277-0730 
Fax No. 414-277-0709 

Date: September 4, 1992 

To: Ms. Mary Albert 

Charter 77 Foundation 
Fax 212 974 0367 

Dear Ms. Albert: 

You may remember our happy meeting earlier this year. 

Since then, three of the Bader fellowships to bring Czech chemists to Britain and the United 
States have been finalized and the first students are at Columbia University and Imperial 

College. The third, to the University of Pennsylvania, is expected next year. 

Now I would also like to help Czech art historians, and I enclose a rough draft, in English and 

in Czech, written by Dr. Milena Bartlova. 

This text needs some minor changes, but the principle is right, but does need the approval of 

Charter 77 Foundation for me to send the funds to you. 

Please do let me know. 

Best personal regards. 

Sincerely, 4 

Hr ee 

Cc: eae Milena Bartlova 

Dr. Jiri Setlik 





BADEROVA NADACE 

Americky primyslinik a sbératel Dr.Alfred BADER z Milwaukee se rozhod! zalozit 

nadaci na podporm uméleckohistorického badani o Geském a evropskem baroknim 

uméni. 

Finanéni prostredky nadace, poskytnuté prostrednictvim Nadace Charty 77 v New 

Yorku, jsou zajiStény na tri nasledujici roky, Dr.Bader je vSak hodla poskytovat v 

budoucnosti na radu let dalSich, obdobné jako to uCinil se svou nadaci na podporu 

Cceskoslovenskych studentt chemie v USA. 

Nadace poskytne vybranému badateli finanéni Gastku ca 13.000 US S ke kryti 

vyloh studijniho pobytu v délce neprekracujici Sest mésicu v kterémkoli misté, jez si 

badatel zvoli a kde si zajisti pobyt. Podminkou je, aby se badatel po skonceni staze 

vratil zoét do Ceskoslovenska a podal o vysledcich své prace zpravu. 

O podpom nadace si muze zazadat kazdy badatel v obo mailifstvi, sochafstvi, 

kresby a grafiky 17. a 18.stoleti z Ceskoslovenska. O vybéw zadatelti: budou podle 

zakladatelova prani rozhodovat dr.Milena Bartlova s dr.Tomasem Viékem, ato na 

zakladé doporuéceni Uméleckohistorické spoleénosti v Ceskych zemich. 

PrihlasSky pro prvni kolo (akademicky rok 1992/93) s uvedenim dosavadni prace v 

obow a studijnich pland zasilejte na adresu M.Bartlova, Ustav déiin uméni CAV, | 

Hagtalska 6, 116 92 Praha 1 tak, aby do’ly nejpozdéji k 1.lednu 1993. O vysledcich 
orvniho kola budou zadatelé informovani do konce unora 1993. 
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